
Mayor's Updates
2/25/2025
• Had a great meeting with PG&E’s Government Relations team to talk about the gas 

line removal at Ramsay Park. They’re working hard to make sure this doesn’t affect 
our construction timeline.

• It was a pleasure presenting a proclamation to Watsonville Public House to 
celebrate their first anniversary. It’s always a joy to support our local businesses!

• I had the honor of recognizing the Cultural Arts and Diversity Resource Center at 
UCSC for their incredible work in the arts, education, and community. Their Paradise 
Blue production was fantastic!

• Our City-Wide District-Based Survey is live! We truly want to hear from YOU. Your 
thoughts will help guide key decisions and how we prioritize resources in our 
community. A big thank you to our amazing staff for putting this together!

• I visited the Watsonville Senior Center and connected with residents. They were 
excited about Valentine’s Day Dance which was a success from what I hear!

• Had the pleasure of connecting with the inspiring students at Moreland Notre Dame 
School. It’s always energizing to spend time with our youth and see their excitement!



• Joined the Friends of Watsonville Parks and Community Services Board 
of Directors meeting. Don’t forget to mark your calendars for our Cesar 
Chavez Community Awards on Thursday, March 27, at 6 PM in the community 
room.

• Nominations are open until March 7—hope you’ll submit someone special!

• Also attended the Pajaro Regional Flood Management Agency Board of Directors 
meeting.

• A huge thank you to our Library Staff for organizing the Read Across 
America Bibliovan Tours. We can’t wait to join in next week!
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